
Staff Updates for Environmental Commission, January 2024 

 

Office of Sustainability and Innovations  

OSI's Sustainability Series is back for 2024, on the last Wednesday of each month from 

January through may. Join us online or at AADL's Downtown Branch to learn more about 

sustainability topics such as electrification, home energy rating disclosure, the circular 

economy, equity, and home energy rebates. Learn more and register for the online 

webinars at https://osi.a2gov.org/sustainabilityseries24. 

 

Public Works  

Second quarter financial reports for the Solid Waste Fund are available and have been 

attached in Legistar under the “Report from Staff” agenda item. 

The bi-annual composition audit of single stream recycling was completed December 2, 

2023. Contamination rate was found to be 11.69%. 

 

Public Services 

Erin Donnelly, Environmental Services Manager, will be taking over as staff liaison to the 

Commission beginning with the February 22 meeting. 

https://osi.a2gov.org/sustainabilityseries24

